
 
 

NST Newsletter: Monday 21st July 2025 

 

 
This week’s newsletter features the following items: 
 

• Office Manager Vacancy at Welbeck (2 attachments) 

• New DfE RSHE Guidance (1 attachment) 

• Nottingham Athletic Sports Summer Camp 

• RWI Phonics Scheme – New/Unused Stock Available 

• And finally… a goodbye message from Emily 
 

 

 

 
 

Office Manager Vacancy at Welbeck 
 
Welbeck are looking to appoint an Office Manager to take a leading role in an efficient 
office team for the school.  Please see the attached advert and Job Description/Person 
Specification for the role.   
 
An online link to apply can be found here: 
https://teaching-vacancies.service.gov.uk/jobs/office-manager-welbeck-primary-school-
nottingham-nottinghamshire 
 
The deadline for applications is 5th September at 12.00pm (midday). 
 
Please could you share these details with anyone you know who may be interested in 
applying?  Thank you! 
 

 

 
New DfE RSHE Guidance 

 
Please see the attached email from Catherine Kirk (Local Authority Achieve Well Team 
Manager), regarding the new DfE RSHE guidance which has just been issued, along with 
details of briefing sessions which are available. 
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Nottingham Athletic Sports Summer Camp 
 
Nottingham Athletic is thrilled to announce our upcoming Summer Sports Camps, 
designed specifically for primary school-aged children in Nottingham! We believe this is a 
fantastic opportunity for young people to learn new skills, stay active, and have fun during 
the summer holidays.  
 
About the Camp: 
 
Our summer camp aims to introduce children to the exciting world of sports in a supportive 
and engaging environment. Participants will:   
 

• Learn fundamental sporting skills 
• Develop their physical fitness, coordination, and agility.   
• Build confidence and social skills through team-based activities.  
• Enjoy a fun and active summer experience, regardless of their prior sporting 

experience.  
 
The camp will be led by experienced and DBS-checked coaches from Nottingham 
Athletic, ensuring a safe, positive, and high-quality learning experience for all children.  
 
Camp Details: 
 
Who: School Years 5,6 and 7 
 
Dates:  
Session 1: 4th - 8th August 
Session 2: 11th - 15th August 
Session 3: 25th - 29th August 
 
Time: 10am - 3pm  
 
Location: Melbourne Park, Melbourne Rd, Aspley, Nottingham NG8 5HJ 
 
Cost: £25 per Day  
 
Registration: Visit our website at www.nottinghamathletic.com/ 
 

http://www.nottinghamathletic.com/signup


 

 
RWI Phonics Scheme – New/Unused Stock Available 

 
Pete Bevington (Deputy Headteacher at Whitemoor) has been in touch to tell us that they 
have a mass of new/unused RWI Phonics materials, as they have moved away from that 
scheme.  Cost-wise, all offers will be considered. 
 
If these materials are of any interest to you, please get in touch with Danielle Waterfall, at 
senco@whitemoor.nottingham.sch.uk. 
 

 

 
And finally… a goodbye message from Emily 

 
As I’m almost at the end of my time here at NST, I wanted to take this opportunity to say a 
huge ‘THANK YOU’ to all of you for all your help and support over the past seven years.  
Back in 2018, Pat and Sarah asked me to come over to help them out in the office for a 
few months.  Little did I realise then that I would stay for so long!   
 
I have been so lucky to work with such a dedicated and talented group of people – you 
really are a terrific bunch!  Having seen it first hand, I have some understanding of the 
graft and tenacity it takes to do what you do – I am honestly in awe of all you achieve each 
day.  The difference you make to the City’s children and families is something truly 
inspirational. 
 
I’ll be around until tomorrow (Tuesday) afternoon, so if you need anything at all before 
then, please just shout.  But otherwise, thank you all once again and I hope you have a 
wonderful break over the summer period.  Have lots of fun with your nearest and dearest, 
and a well-deserved rest too.  All the very best for the next academic year, and beyond. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
Emily x 
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